
From: Arlene McKenna <arlenejmckenna@gmail.com> 

Date: April 5, 2015 at 4:26:03 PM PDT 

To: <beth.reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: Please vote NO on SB 716 

Oregon needs to protect its farmland, not develop it. This is what makes our state special and 

beautiful. We don't need  overdevelopment like California. I urge a no vote on SB 716. 

Arlene McKenna 

Salem, OR 
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